Dear Parents,
This week, we have carried on learning about the people who help us and we have discussed what we would like to be when we grow up!
In craft, we wove paper to make a police car and started some papier maché balloons, to make a hat or helmet. We also made our superhero masks and cuffs.
We had a lovely morning for Wellies Wednesday. We made ephemeral art: faces and bodies with natural resources. Please see website for photos.
The children are enjoying the 2 PE sessions and are developping their skills. They are also faster at getting changed!
The children are also enjoying learning a bit of frenh and their pronunciation is spot on !
Next week: - We will be having a superhero morning on Tuesday. Children can bring in any additional props they need ( cape, superpants…)!
	 - Cooking on Wednesday.
	- We will be running for Race for Life on Friday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	- Could you please bring 2 x 2 litres plastic bottles on Monday?
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
